Reach Out Fundraising
If you feel called to support our Cicero Mission Outreach, please reference the
giving “menu” brochure, available in the lobby. Be sure to include “Sri Lanka”
or “Thailand” when marking your tithe envelopes so we know where you want
the funds to go. Online giving is also updated with the giving options for Sri
Lanka and Thailand.

Prayer Thoughts and Requests
He that believes on Me, as the scripture has said, out of his belly shall flow rivers
of living water. John 7:38

“A river touches places of which it’s source knows nothing, and Jesus says if we
have received of His fullness, however small the visible measure of our lives, out
of us will flow the rivers that will bless to the uttermost parts of the earth. We
have nothing to do with the outflow- “This is the work of God, that he Believe’
John 6:29 God rarely allows a soul to see how great a blessing he is”

-Oswald Chambers, My Utmost for His Highest

Pray for the families of those grieving the lossof ~ Pray for the Holy Spirit, that we may be able to

dear loved ones that they be comforted by God return good for evil, and overcome evil with good
and His servants Pray that all who attend the Pentecost 2025
Pray, that in the providence of God, each one in meetings in Cicero, and across Indiana, be edified
need of a life-saving surgical procedure will have  and inspired to action
their need met
Giving Guide

We thank you for supporting our local and global church through your giving. You may
place a tithe envelope in any of the locked boxes at the sanctuary entrance doors or
scan the QR code in the box below to give online.

Financial Report through September 6, 2025

To financially support any of our church ministries, please mark your tithe envelope accordingly.
Any undesignated contributions turned in by tithe envelope will remain in the local church

Yearly Monthly  Rec. this Budget YTD

Budget Budget month to date Rec.

Church Budget* $223,200 $18,600 $1,930 $154,530 $141,073
Media Ministry $20,500 $1,708 $0 $14,220 $7,432

*Church Budget consists of: Christian Education (41%), Church Expense (30%), Operating Reserves (Working Capital) (4%),
Evangelism (3.5%), Building Maintenance (3%), Media Ministry (3%), Personal Ministries (3%), Sabbath School (3%),
Contingency (2%), Youth/YA (2%), Community Services (2%), Adventurers (1%), Pathfinders (1%), Worthy Student (1%),
and Social Committee (0.5%)

Septemlaer 13, 2025



Happy Sabbath and Welcome to the Cicero SDA Church

Sabbath School — 9:45 a.m.

There are adult Sabbath School classes located in the church sanctuary and in
the fellowship hall - please feel free to join either class. For the location of
children, youth, and young adult classes, please ask the greeter for directions.

Worship Service — 11:00 a.m.

Announcements & Welcome Art Miller

Praise through Singing

Worship through the Written Word Micah Byrd
Acts 2:46-47

Garden of Prayer Jubilee Cain

Children’s Story Jennifer Currier

Worship through Giving Art Miller
World Budget

Music for Meditation Indiana Academy Keynotes

Worship Through the Spoken Word Pastor Jesus
“From House to House”

Closing Hymn #586
What a Joy It Is to Worship Here

Sunset tonight at 7:55 p.m. Sunset next Friday at 7:44 p.m.

Announcements

Welcome to Cicero
We are happy to see each of you that is here today to worship God with us. If
you're visiting today, we warmly invite you to join us for lunch after the service
in the fellowship hall.

Forecasting Hope Evangelism Meetings
Be praying (and attend as often as you can!) for our Forecasting Hope meetings
that start this evening in the Academy chapel. Info cards are still available in
the lobby with the meeting times and more details.

With Deep Sympathy
Our hearts and prayers go out to the family of Keith Brewer. Keith suffered a
brain aneurysm and passed away Wednesday. There will be a service for Keith
on September 20 here at the church. Visitation will be from 3-4:00 p.m., with a
Celebration of Life service to follow at 4:15 p.m. There will not be a funeral meal
after the service.

Sabbath at the Park
On Sabbath, October 4™ we'll be having a church outing to Summit Lake State
Park (New Castle, IN area). Plan to come out for the day and enjoy worship,
food, and fellowship with your church family. Please sign up by scanning the
QR code in Pastor Aaron’s weekly email or signing the sheet in the lobby. We
need a count for lunch, so please sign up if you're planning to come. Park passes
are also available in the lobby starting this week.

Baby Shower
There will be a baby shower for Mackenzie & Jocias Diaz at 11:00 a.m. on
September 21 here at the church. They are registered on Amazon under Jocias
Diaz. All are welcome!

Shine and Share
Starting September 20, we will be implementing a spotlight on outreach each
Sabbath during the worship service, lasting five minutes. This initiative aims to
promote personal evangelism by sharing practical tips and inspiring testimonies
to encourage our congregation in their mission efforts. We've titled these sessions
Shine and Share, as we aspire to be a church where “Each one, reach one”

Women’s Ministry Retreat
You won't want to miss the upcoming Women’s Ministry Retreat. It will be at
Brown County State Park (Abe Martin Inn) October 24-26. For more info or
for help signing up, contact Tammy Begley at 317-919-5318.



